



Dear students, residents and young doctors,

Are you conducting a research and are you interested in presenting your work at an international congress? Or are you simply interested in discovering the latest medical researches?

International Congress for Students and Young Doctors MedEspera 2020 is what you need. The event is organized by the Association of Medical Students and Residents and will take place in Chisinau, in the period of May 7-9, 2020, at *Nicolae Testemitanu* State University of Medicine and Pharmacy of the Republic of Moldova.

*MedEspera* is a great opportunity to share your scientific experience and achievements, widen your knowledge in the medical field, as well as enjoying our outstanding speakers, build successful collaborations and appreciate the picturesque sites of the Republic of Moldova.

Students, residents and young doctors can take part in congress, both as a presenting and non-presenting participant. *MedEspera* offers a scientific programme, which includes 10 sections in Medicine, Pharmacy, Dentistry and Public Health, as well as many interesting workshops. During the congress, there will be keynote lectures from world-renowned speakers.

Moreover, students and residents can participate in Simulation University Olympiad – *SimOlympic*. It is a competition involving teams formed exclusively of medical students and residents, who are involved in managing certain critical situations that are simulated. With a preregistration on our website: *medespera.asr.md* 

On top of all this, we will feature diverse social activities, including Gala Dinner, Winery tour at Cricova, and many others.

## Call for abstracts

Submit your abstract for International Congress for Students and Young Doctors MedEspera 8<sup>th</sup> edition. May 7<sup>th</sup>-9<sup>th</sup>, 2020. Chisinau, Republic of Moldova. The abstract submission will be open till 8<sup>th</sup> of March 2020. Each student is allowed to submit up to 2 abstracts.

For details and registration go to our website: www.medespera.asr.md

For any additional information, please feel free to contact the Organizing Committee via our email address: *medesperacongres@gmail.com* 

We are looking forward to welcoming you in Moldova!

Sincerely yours,

Olga Clipii, Head of the Organizing Committee MedEspera 2020